
 

Feedback: Departmental Bargaining Chamber 
 

Members have been kept informed of developments in previous editions of the Informus (copies can 

be obtained from the PSA’s website on www.psa.co.za or from any PSA Provincial Office) 

 

State Attorney’s Office 

As it was previously reported that the PSA invoked clause 17 for the matter to be facilitated by the 

General Secretary of Council. The employer was aware of the challenges in the Office but was not 

serious in addressing these, hence clause 17 was invoked. It was reported in the meeting that the 

task team did not sit as a result of the report that was not circulated by the employer prior to the 

meeting. The task meeting was therefore rescheduled for 20 November 2019. Members will be 

updated on the outcome of the meeting. 

 

PMDS at NPA 

The PSA previously tabled this matter, demanding that the employer must implement PMDS 

payments. The employer reported in the previous meeting that all employees were paid, except the 

Legal Advisory Division. The PSA has received complaints from members, alleging non-payment of 

bonuses. The names were forwarded to employer to make payments to these members. The 

employer will, upon verification of payment, respond to the PSA’s demand. 

 

Metro File 

The PSA previously demanded that the contract for filing, which was concluded between the 

employer and Metro File, be cancelled owing to delays members are experiencing in retrieving files 

Metro File. The employer has since reported that a Committee was established to monitor the 

efficiency of the system on a monthly basis and some improvements were made. The PSA will verify 

the information for further engagement in the meeting. Members are requested to inform the PSA if 

the problems still persist.   
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